
Tega Cay Baptist Life Groups 
 

Adam & Kristin Johnson - Ages 18-29 - Sundays at 7:00pm 
 

            Cullen & Cynthia Keen - Families with Children - Fridays at 6:30pm 
 

            Philip & Jennifer Porter - Mixed Adults & Children - Wednesdays at 6pm 
 

            Brad & Michelle Ferguson - Mixed Adults - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 6:30pm 
 

            Frank & Pamela Bronander - Ages 30+ - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 6:30pm 
 

            John & Bonita Jones - Mixed Adults - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 7:00pm 
 

            Cliff & Pam Orsburn - Empty Nesters - 2nd & 4th Fridays at 6:30pm 
  

            Jim & Linda Wall - Ages 40+ - 2nd & 4th Fridays at 6:30pm 
  

Groups that Meet at Church on Sunday Mornings at 9:15 am 
 

   Class                 Location   Teacher 
  

 Nursery/ Preschool 9:15 & 10:45 Bldg. 2      
 

 K thru 5th Grade    Bldg. 3 
 
Student Classes   
 

 Middle School (6-8th)  Bldg. 6/Teen Room   RJ Crane 
 High School (9-12th)  Bldg. 6/Fireplace Room  Thomas Putnam  
 
      

   Adult Classes  
 

 Mixed Adults I  Main Bldg./East Wing   David Dafoe 
 Mixed Adults II  Main Bldg./Room 3  Adam Johnson 
                Adult Women    Main Bldg./Room 4   Linda Stegall  
 Adult Men  Main Bldg./Choir Room  Tom Nichols      
 Adults w/Children                  Bldg. 6/Front Conf. Room  Randy Mabry  

 

WELCOME TO 

TEGA CAY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

 Sunday,  November 6, 2016 

 OPENING SONG “Build Your Kingdom Here”        Worship Team 

 WELCOME/PRAYER         Brad Ferguson 

 CHOIR “There Is A Higher Throne”                       Choir   

 FELLOWSHIP   

 PRAISE AND WORSHIP 

   “10,000 Reasons 

       (Bless The Lord)” 

    “Good Good Father” 

     Worship Team 

 PRAYER TIME  “Jesus Messiah”        Brad Ferguson 

 SERMON “1 Corinthians 9:19-23” Rev. Cedric Maddox 

RESPONSE SONG “Trust And Obey”      Worship Team     

OFFERING   

OFFERING SONG “I Surrender All”      Worship Team  

CLOSING PRAYER                   Matt Williams 

Our Vision...to be a praying church that EXALTS His name  
in worship, EQUIPS His  church for  spiritual growth, and   
ENGAGES His world through local and global missions. 

Church Staff and Contact Information 
 

Senior Pastor: Dr . Brad Ferguson - brad@tegacaybaptist.org 

Associate Pastor of Outreach and Discipleship - Adam Johnson -  
1freedbyJesus@gmail.com 

 

Family Pastor - Matt Williams - matt@tegacaybaptist.org 
 

Financial Administrator - Keith Simpson-admin@tegacaybaptist.org  

Administrative Secretary-Sandra Phillips-sandra@tegacaybaptist.org  
  

                            Phone:    803-548-2600  

                         Website: www.tegacaybaptist.org 
           

                         Address: Tega Cay Baptist Church  

                         1875 Gold Hill Road 

                         Fort Mill, SC  29708 

  

Sandy Ruark-health issues 

Herb Ruark-caregiver to Sandy 

Chad Duggins of Kernersville, NC;  
cancer in the brain and lungs 

LaVonne Fowler-torn ligament in ankle 

Denise Skramstad-health 

Carol Brown-Lee Brown’s health 

Sandra Phillips-daughter-Stephanie’s health 

David & Becky Dafoe-mission projects in the 
Philippines 
 

  

Salvation for family members 

Our military personnel 

Palmetto Pregnancy Center-Fort Mill 

Getachew Family-on the mission field 

Terry Walcott-prostate cancer 

Bob & Ruth Moyer-health  

Jack Jerrell-health  

Kathy Qualls-cancer 

Tharesa Owenby-husband-Max-to have 
open heart surgery. 

Knee Notes  
Prayer Requests for our Church Family/Friends 

(detach and add to your refrigerator as a reminder) 

We are so glad you joined us for this morning’s service! In order for us to get to know you 
better, please take a moment and fill out the Welcome card that can be found in the pocket of 
the seat in front of you. Please drop off  your Welcome card in the Welcome  Center at the end 
of the service to receive a “Welcome Bag” from Tega Cay Baptist Church. Whether you are 
new to church or have attended church all your life, we hope you will be comfortable and feel 
right at home here at Tega Cay Baptist Church!- Pastor Brad Ferguson 
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TCBC Weekly Schedule 
Sunday, November 6, 2016 
  8:30 AM  Prayer Time 
  9:15 AM  Concert of Prayer 
10:45 AM  Worship Service 
  4:30 PM   SNL & EDGE  
  5:00 PM   Choir Rehearsal 
 

Monday, November 7, 2016 
  4:00 PM   Staff Meeting 
  

Tuesday, November 8, 2016 
  7:00 AM  Polls Open To Vote 
11:00 AM  Wellmore Ministry 
  6:30 PM   Ladies Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
  6:00 PM   Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, November 10, 2016 
  8:00-3:30PM Home School Co-op 
  4:00 PM   Children’s Ministry Meeting 
 

Saturday, November 12, 2016 
  6:45 AM   Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study 

For prayer requests, updates, or to be added  to our church wide e-mail list, please complete 
the Response Card below, detach and place in the offering plate. You may also call the 
church office 803-548-2600 or e-mail sandra@tegacaybaptist.org. 

   TCBC 2016-2017 Deacons TCBC 2016-2017 Elders 

   Andy Hanschu                 704.287.0687 
   Alex Houston                   908.209.0495 
   Mike Tullos                      803.448.3902  
   Ralph Van Dyke              803.417.8614 

 Brad Ferguson                   803.548.2600 
 Tim Bradberry                   803.396.8895 
 David Dafoe                      803.817.6455 
 John Jones                  803.548.4923 
Cullen Keen                      704.743.3230              

       

 

 

Church Wide Luncheon with 
 Mr. Steffen Schulte 

 visiting from Germany 
November 13, 2016 

 

Special Member Meeting 
November 13, 2016 

 

TNT Luncheon  
(Children’s Ministry) 

November 20, 2016 

 

Ladies Christmas Tea 
December 3, 2016 

 

Watch for details 
 

Attendance 
 

Sunday School       9:15 AM 
 
Worship Service  10:45 AM  

 

61 
 

106 

Receipts 

General Fund 

Weekly Budget Needs 

YTD General Fund Receipt 

YTD Over/(Under) Budget Needs 

YTD General Fund Expenses 

 

Building Fund Receipts 

YTD Building Fund Receipts 

 

Missions Fund Receipts 

YTD Missions Fund Receipts 
 

Other 

 

 $         7,187.00 

$         8,229.70  

$       62,586.48 

$    (11,480.82) 

$       73,701.72 

   
 $              30.00  

$         1,935.00  

  
 $            150.00 

 $         1,295.00 

 

$        2,004.50 

Total $        9,371.00 

 

MINISTRY GROUP FOR  NOVEMBER  
 

Worship Ministry:    Deacon:  Mike Tullos 
 

                     Ministerial Staff:  Brad Ferguson 
 

The Worship Ministry Group is devoted to all non-doctrinal aspects of the worship 
service or special services. 
 

This ministry group taps into the spiritual gifts of  Exhorter, Server, Administrator. 
Please pray for this ministry and the team members as they exercise their spiritual 
gifts.   

 Adult Choir Ministry: Team Leader:   Randy Mabry 

LET’S HAVE A VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL!!! 
 

This past January we had 12 persons scheduled to go to Honduras 
to have VBS at five Honduran churches. Unfortunately, we had the 
trip canceled due to weather. We were all saddened by this turn of 
events. The churches in Honduras had their own version of the 
VBS similar to what we were bringing. We received word that it 
was wonderful and successful and had over 400 children attend 
VBS at four churches. With this success, the pastors are so excited 

about this outreach that they are asking us to try and come in January of 2017. We 
are scheduling a trip to Honduras - January 21 thru 29, 2017. There will be four days 
of VBS and a big assembly of the churches on Saturday, January 28th. We are look-
ing for as many as possible to go.  The churches provide translators for us. Passports 
are required and the expiration date of your passport can not be less than six months 
from date of departure. We are excited about this opportunity and hope that you will 
join us in Honduras.  For more information contact John or Bonita Jones at 
rtjones@comporium.net  

Serving Our Neighbors is a ministry that is supported by Tega Cay 
Baptist throughout the year. SON ministries’ items to replenish are spaghetti 
noodles, spaghetti sauce and rice, You can place your donation in SON’s 
food pantry located at the back of the Worship Center - Room 1.  

Please come join us in praying for our Church  
Sunday mornings at 8:30 a.m. in the East Wing.  

 

PRAYER NEEDS, COMMENTS, OR REQUESTS   

 

                  ____For  Prayer Team (Confidential)                            ____ For Knee Notes 

___________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Men’s Breakfast and Bible Study is scheduled for  

Saturday, November 12, 2016 at 6:45-8:00 a.m. Due to the  
Thanksgiving holidays, the breakfast scheduled for Saturday, No-
vember 26, is cancelled. Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to 
fellowship with the men of the church.  

Ladies Book Club -The book for the month of November is “The Robe”, by 

Lloyd Douglass. The next meeting is scheduled for  Monday, November 28, 2016 
at 6:30pm. If you have any questions, contact Terry Van Dyke at tvchatta72@yahoo.com.   

TEGA CAY BAPTIST WOMEN 
 

First Baptist Church of Fort Mill is hosting a women’s prayer 
service for Fort Mill area churches Monday, November 7, at 
6:30 p.m. in the fellowship hall. Guest speaker will be Patsy 
Davis, a former missionary to Venezuela and retired Executive 
Director of the Baptist World Alliance Women’s Depart-
ment. Please mark your calendar and participate in this event if 
possible.      

Got Left Over Candy? 

If you have Halloween candy that you would like to donate 
for our mission teams to take to Honduras, please drop it in 

the box in the Welcome Center. 

Volunteer With Pro Family Films to be an extra in the film  
or help behind the scenes! 

 

Pro Family Films will be filming a series of "mini movies" in York County in  
January 2017 as part of a new parenting curriculum from Family Life called "The 
Art of Parenting."  This film crew is in need of a lot of volunteer help to make this 
happen.  Some of their needs include housing 12-15 out of towners working on 
this project, "extras" for different scene shots, running errands, and catering meals 
for 40 people (compensation available for food).  For more information, contact 
Michelle Ferguson or visit this link to read more about this great ministry oppor-

tunity and to sign up!  https://goo.gl/forms/Twd3IPPHSRMOaVWa2 

Good News!  Great Joy!  
It's shoe box packing time!  The  boxes and packing brochures are  
in the foyer ready to be picked up.  Pack your fun things and pray 
for the child who will receive your box. Make sure to include your 
$7 check for each box or donate and follow your box online at  
samaritanspurse.org. 

 All shoe boxes are due Sunday, November 13th!! 

Special Member Meeting for Building Hope 
 

Join us on Sunday, November 13 immediately following the worship service 
for a special called Member meeting. The elders, deacons, and staff will 
bring a recommendation for the church to affirm the formation of a 
“Building Hope Team”. This Team will assess feasibility, explore building 
design, etc. with a view to relocate. See you then. 
 

TNT Luncheon for Children's Ministry: As you know, we offer an 
appreciation and training luncheon once a quarter for those who serve in 
the Children's Ministry. In the past couple of years this luncheon has 
also included those who served in the Youth and Adult ministries.   
Starting in November, we will be going back to having this luncheon just 
for those serving in the Children's Ministry and it will be called the TNT 
(Thanks 'N Training) Luncheon. This TNT Luncheon will be held on Sun-
day, November 20 immediately following the worship service. Since the 
group size will be smaller, we will hold the luncheon in the East Wing 
Classroom. Childcare is not available; if you and your spouse are both in-
volved in the Children's Ministry, we understand if only one of you is able 
to stay. Evites were sent out already, so if you serve in the Children's 
Ministry and you did not receive an Evite, please contact Melissa Burgess 
at msburgess@comporium.net. Please RSVP directly to the Evite. 

https://goo.gl/forms/Twd3IPPHSRMOaVWa2
http://samaritanspurse.org/
mailto:msburgess@comporium.net

